
I am writing to object to LC-18. The concept is flawed because it does not come 
near to compensate landlords for orders which required them to provide services 

for free. 

We need an amendment to LC-18 placing Sen. Betsy Johnson's LC881 in the special 
session's final product.  

We landlords cannot be the group to unfairly take on the burden of tenants who 

cannot pay rent. We are providing a service and need compensation in exchange. 

Melissa Moore 

Portland, Oregon resident 

 


